
Fort Vermilion School Division 

2020-2021 School Year Start Up Parent Meetings 

 

The following meetings will be held by Superintendent Mike McMann in attempt to give all 

parents in the FVSD an opportunity to ask questions regarding the school year in relation to 

COVID-19 and for the Superintendent to explain the regulations they are required to follow.  

Guidelines allow for 100 people in attendance at each meeting therefore if you are a parent with 

children in multiple schools please attend only one of these meetings and if you are a parent of 

a Learning Store or Northern Home Education child feel free to attend any one of the meetings 

in your community.   

 

Wednesday, August 26: 7:00 – 8:00 pm at Hill Crest Community School gymnasium 

Thursday, August 27: 5:00 – 6:00 pm at Sand Hills Elementary School gymnasium 

6:30 – 7:30 pm at Ridgeview Central School gymnasium 

8:00 – 9:00 pm at La Crete Public School gymnasium 

Friday, August 28:  5:00 – 6:00 pm at Buffalo Head Prairie School gymnasium 

7:00 – 8:00 pm at Blue Hills Community School gymnasium 

Monday, August 31:  5:00 – 6:00 pm at Fort Vermilion Public School gymnasium 

7:00 – 8:00 pm at Rocky Lane School gymnasium 

Tuesday, September 1: 6:00 – 7:00 pm at Rainbow Lake School gymnasium 

Wednesday, September 2:  5:00 – 6:00 pm at Florence MacDougall Community School gymnasium 

6:30 – 7:30 pm at Spirit of the North Community School gymnasium 

8:00 – 9:00 pm at High Level Public School gymnasium 

Thursday, September 3: 6:00 – 7:00 pm at Upper Hay River School gymnasium 

 


